
From:
To: DCAdmin
Subject: Proposed Lidl Store 2020/93308
Date: 26 October 2020 13:57:12

Dear Sir/Madam
I would like offer my support for the proposed new Lidl store in Salendine Nook.
I feel more shopping choice is needed in the area and would also be good to see the
derelict site brought back to life.

 I would personally welcome the chance of the new
job opportunities it would create for local people like myself. 
Regards

 




